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December 19, 2018

The Retirement Plan Office (RPO) strives to improve the services provided to our members.
Below are some important updates.

Retirement Information System (RIS)

RIS has been updated with new enhancements:
e Tier 2 members may now estimate their retirement allowance.

e For members with funds on deposit with LACERS, Qualifying Service is now displayed
and applied to the retirement calculation for both Tier 1 and Tier 2.

RIS is available to active Plan members with network access via the RPO website:
http://retirement.ladwp.com. If you do not have network access, computer kiosks are available
in our office in the John Ferraro Building, Room 357.

Retirement Seminars

The RPO has added additional Pre-Retirement Seminars for those within 3 years of their
retirement. This is a full day class with speakers from our office, Social Security, Payroll,
Health Plans, as well as other entities.

In addition, we also offer a half-day Early/Mid-Career Retirement Planning Seminar specific to
each tier for employees interested in saving for their retirement. This is a shortened version of
the full day class covering many of the same topics. All active employees of the Department
are welcome to attend.

Enrollment for all classes is open on a quarterly basis. Please contact your Division Training
Coordinator early to enroll as the classes fill up quickly.

New Retirement Website

The RPO will be launching a new website in early January 2019. Please access the website
for information on Plan benefits, Retirement Board meetings, investments, and other useful
information regarding the Plan.
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